
Learning Support Centers Coordination Committee (LSC3) 
Agenda and Email Communication 

 
Date: May 7, 2013 (Meeting Canceled-check summary notes for update) 

Time: 3:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Location: CSM Learning Center 

 
Hello, Coordinators! 
 
We are canceling our regularly scheduled meeting for Tuesday, May 7. A number of you expressed an 
interest in attending the 25 Year Service Awards.  
 
James and I plan to go ahead and meet with John Sewart to begin considering data collection options for 
the next program review cycle. Good work, everyone, for getting it in on time.  
 
Please remember to enter your SLO assessments into TracDat, if you haven't. Let's assess and enter 
what we can for spring and enter the data over summer if possible. Contact David Locke or me for 
assistance.   
  
FYI, here's a list of Centers with assessments outstanding:  
Accounting Skills Center 
Anatomy and Physiology Center 
Assistive Technology Center 
Business Computer Center 
CIS Computer Center 
Digital Media Center 
Integrated Science Center 
Modern Languages Center 
Nursing Skills Center 
Reading and ESL Center 
 
Any updates regarding the LSC3 will be communicated via email over the summer break. Thanks a bunch 
for all of your hard work and cooperation this academic year. 
 
We look forward to continuing the good work in the fall semester. 
 
James and Jennifer  
 


